
 

 

 

 

Scarborough Subway Extension Construction Notice 
 

 
 

 
 

Utility relocations near Midland 
Avenue and Eglinton Avenue  
 

Schedule: Early October 2024 to January 2025 

Timing: Weekdays 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Note: All schedules are approximate and subject to change 

*NB: This work was originally scheduled to occur between August and November but was delayed. 

 
  



 

  

Contact Us: 

  Write or call us at: ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com or 416 202 7900 
  Find us on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook: @ scarbsubwayext 

  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway 
Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 

 

What is Happening 

● To prepare for construction of the new Scarborough Subway Extension, crews need to complete 
utility relocations. 

● This work will take place, as pictured in the map, above: 

○  Along the northwest side of the Midland Avenue and Eglinton Avenue East to the west end 
of the Eglinton Avenue East North Service Road 

○ Along the North Service Road, under the Eglinton overpass, and  

○ Eastward along the Eglinton Avenue East South Service Road. 

● Crews will be using a hydro vac truck, small excavator, and overhead boom trucks to raise and lower 
wiring, place and remove hydro poles, and dig trenching. 

● Work may be delayed due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  

● Work areas will always be clearly marked or fenced off to ensure public safety. 

What to Expect 

● Sidewalk access will be maintained, with fencing to delineate work areas and keep pedestrians safe. 

● Traffic lanes may be reduced along the service roads, but a minimum of one traffic lane will be 
maintained in each direction. 

● Access to Town Haven Place and the Don Montgomery Community Recreation Centre will be 
maintained.  

● Power outages may be experienced mid to late November to facilitate the tie in of new electrical 
feeders to 2466 and 2460 Eglinton Avenue East and the installation of overhead wires in the area of 
the Midland Avenue & Eglinton Avenue East intersection. Should this be the case, further details will 
be shared with the community as per our normal notification processes.  

● Access to residences and commercial properties will be maintained throughout this work as crews 
will occupy only half a driveway at any one time and will also use steel cover plates to maintain 
access. 

About the Project 

● The Scarborough Subway Extension will bring the TTC’s Line 2 subway service nearly 8 kilometres 
farther into Scarborough.  

● It will extend from Kennedy Station to Sheppard Avenue and McCowan Road, with three new stops 
at Lawrence and McCowan, Scarborough Town Centre and Sheppard and McCowan. 

● The project is expected to boost ridership by 105,000 people per day and give 38,000 people 
walkable access to transit. 
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